
FORGANDENNY NEWS 

Dates for your diary

30th August - ‘i-Bike’ assembly 
  with Kelly Fry

30th August - Meet the Teacher 
  Evening

31st August - Pupil Council 
  Meeting

4th September - Mr Wilson to visit 
   P1/2

4th September - Parent Council 
 Meeting - all welcome

11th September - P1/2 Library 
 Storytelling session

14th September - BHF Heartstart 
 session - all classes

25th September - Parent Council 
   AGM

26th September - Sustrans i-Bike 
‘Wear it Bright Day’, Bring in your 
bikes!

5th October - Harvest assembly at 
   church

WEEKLY EVENT REMINDER
Monday - Music with Mrs McGaffney
Tuesday - Library van visit - 2:00pm @ Forgandenny School
Wednesday  - Guitar with Mr Baillie
Thursday -  Drama with Mrs Keir, P5-7 Lunchtime football begins 6th September
Friday  - PE with Mrs Rofe, School assembly

Acting  Head Teacher: Mrs M Duffy
Forgandenny Primary School
Forgandenny
Perth, PH2 9EL

t:   01738  812469
e - headteacher@forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk
w - www.forgandenny.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to pupils, parents and staff.  I hope everyone has had an 
enjoyable Summer break despite the weather.  I am delighted to welcome Mrs 
Bernier to Forgandenny.  Mrs Bernier will be working Wednesday to Friday in 
the school office.  I would also like to thank Mrs Styles for covering our 
teaching shortfall until Mr Donnachie’s return in October, ensuring continuity 
for the children.  Welcome also to all our new pupils and their families 
throughout the school.  We hope you will be very happy at Forgandenny.

The children all looked fresh and eager to start back and, as usual, we have a 
busy term planned.  Our whole school interdisciplinary topic this session is 
focussed around ‘Safety’ and we are busy organising visits from people who 
help us in the community, to support our learning in school.

Our school committees are already up and running.  Well done to the Eco Team 
who did a great job tidying the front garden.  Our Health Team will have an 
additional responsibility this year of running the ‘i-Bike’ project.  More 
information on this will follow.  The Charities Group will also be steering the 
Rights Respecting Schools Award, with classroom charters already underway.  
Further information will be available at school events.  The Celebrations Group 
would like to remind you to let us know of any achievements outwith school 
that you would like us to share.

I look forward to seeing you all at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ evening next 
Thursday.

Kind regards, 	 M. Duffy

Key things to 
remember!

PE kits for Friday

Filled Water Bottle 
every day

Homework diaries 
every day
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 Parents/Carers who receive paper copies of our 

newsletter may wish to view it on the school 

website - the quality is far better & photos much 

clearer. Also, if you do receive a paper copy but 

would now prefer to receive the newsletter by e-

mail, please let the office know.

Remember 20 is plenty 
when driving near 
school.  Thank you.
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